
 

 

A message from Rev Jon 

 

My dear Friends, 

 

Thank you for all the prayers and care 

that I have received during my time in 

hospital. I am now having a period of 

enforced rest recuperating.  

I will miss not being with you on Shrove 

Tuesday - who is going to come last on 

the pancake tossing event now? -  

My prayers are with you as we start 

together our Lent journey, united in our 

thoughts and prayers even though 

separated physically.  

 

With thanks and blessings 

 

Jon 
 

Lent 2025 

 
Ash Wednesday - 5 March 
7.00pm service of Holy Communion with 

Imposition of Ashes 
 
Tuesday House Groups - there is no group 
this Tuesday afternoon 
Our Lent group begins on Tuesday,11th March 

at 2pm. Please note there will be no evening 
Lent course this year  
The theme for this year’s course is ‘Leaving 
and Returning’ and is based around the story of 

’The Prodigal Son’ in Luke 15:11-32. 
 
There will be a Lunch for Lent in Church on 
Tuesdays 11 March and 8 April at 12.30pm.  
These will be a simple soup and bread lunch 
and any donations will go to Somewhere to Go. 
Please sign sheet on communication table if 

you intend to come. 


